
From: Southeast Hockey Admin <seeraadmin@shaw.ca>  
Sent: April 19, 2018 3:07 PM 
Subject: Hockey registration - Membership  
  
Hi Everyone,  
  
Please note our in person date for Millwood’s hockey registration will take place on June 11, 2018 
from  6-9 PM.  
  
We will be starting at 6 pm this year as we will only be holding in person for one evening in June. 
  
Any questions please feel free to email or give me a call.  
  
Look forward to seeing you in June!! 
  
Kind Regards,  
  

  

Kerri Bishop  

Executive Administrator/Registrar 
Southeast Hockey District 
Phone : (780) 461-6673 
Fax : (780) 465-6904 
Email : seeraadmin@shaw.ca 
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www.millwoodshockey.ca  
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